

December 30, 2024

Dear Patients,

It is with mixed emotions that I announce my retirement, effective January 31, 2025. Caring for my patients has been the most rewarding part of my 30-year career. It has been an honor to participate in your healthcare and to come to know many of you and your families.

I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to the staff of Glen Rose Medical Center, Glen Rose Healthcare, Inc., and THR Stephenville for their unwavering support over the years. Special thanks to Donna Dennis, who has been my indispensable assistant throughout my career. Her dedication to patient care is unmatched, and she will be available after my retirement for any questions or concerns you may have.

Rest assured, Glen Rose Medical Center and Glen Rose Healthcare, Inc. are in the process of securing a General Surgeon to continue providing for your surgical needs.

In the event that you would like to request a copy of your health record, please contact: Glen Rose Healthcare, Inc.
409 Glenwood Street
Suite 500
Glen Rose, TX 76043

Phone: (254) 897-2202 Fax: (254) 897-1638

Thank you once again for entrusting us to provide your medical care for the last 30-years.

Sincerely,

C. Stephen Erck, MD

Sterche MD